TOWN OF HARRISON VILLAGE OF HARRISON ATTORNEY'S OFFICE

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Ronald Belmont, Supervisor

Members of the Town Board

FROM:

Jonathan D. Kraut, Village Attorney

DATE:

October 4, 2017

SUBJECT:

Proposed Agreement Between Corporate Park Apartments, L,L.C.

and the Town/Village of Harrison

Attached herewith is a copy of the proposed Agreement between the Corporate park Apartments, LLC. d.b.a. Toll Brothers and the Town and Village of Harrison.

I hereby request that the Town Board approve said Agreement subject to final review by the Law Department.

Thank you.

JDK:ds Attachment